Louis A.FERGUSON,

Epbison BuiLDING,
CHicAaGO.

My Dear Sir:

As I understand I am shért the names of two members
of the Americap Institute to be used aes references, I would of=-
fer the following gentleﬁen, in addition to theose I have already
given you: )gr. C. L. Edgar, Preeident Edison Electrie Illumi-
nating Company of Boeton, 70 State street, Boston, Massachusettis;
Mr. Chalres F. Scott,(Chief Engineey, Westinghouse Electric &
Manufacturing Company, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania; lr. A. S. Hibbard ,
Ceneral Manager, Chicago Telephone Company, Chicagce; Professor

D. C. Jackson, University of Wisconsin, Madison, Wisconsin.
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If satigfactory report is received from these gentlemen ,
I would e glad to have my name considered for transfer at your
earliest convenilence.

Yours truly,
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To ‘

Mr. Ralph W. Pope, Secretary,

American Institute of Electrical Engineers,
96 Liberty Street, New York.
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